
Curriculum:
Alongside the in-person ASL class, your student also has homework
to complete online. Please email me that your student has enrolled
so I can create their account on the curriculum website. My email is
thiateach@gmail.com

I will be at the open house at Trinity on July 31st. If your student
hasn’t met me yet and wants to before the first day of class, that’s a
great opportunity to do so! They can also see which room the class
will be in. Otherwise I will see them the following Wednesday :)

Materials for Class:
Please make sure your student brings paper and pencils- we do in
class quizzes/activities that require these. Also, I have some
handouts for them and stuff they can print from the curriculum, so
a small 3-ring binder or folder would be good to have!

Our ASL Performance:
Every year, the ASL classes perform for the Trinity End of the Year
Showcase. It is a highlight of the class for many students! The show
is on Sunday, May 4th at 4pm. You should anticipate your student
being there as early as 12pm. In addition, the Sunday prior April 27th
at 3:30pm is the dress rehearsal for the show. If your student plans
on being in the show, please mark these on your calendar now!
Anyone who plans to be in the show MUST attend the dress
rehearsal. There will be additional rehearsals during the spring that I
will send out information for closer to then.

That’s all from me! If you have any questions please reach out via
this email. Thanks!
-Ms Thia


